Cwir ENGINEERING SERVICES, 1.c

203 BoSTON HILL ROAD, ANDOVER CT 06232 PH: (860) 742- 0364

May 5, 2020

Ms. Barbara Kelly
Inland Wetlands Agent
222 Bolton Center Road
Bolton CT 06043

RE: Inland Wetlands Application
12 Webster Lane
Andover Connecticut

Dear Ms. Kelly:;

This letter is to inform you that we have submitted an application to the Inland Wetlands and
Watercourses Commission in Andover to construct a residential development including a house
and septic system within a regulated area.

It is a requirement of the Andover IWWC that we notify any municipality within 500" of the
proposed work, and that would be Bolton. Please note that your Wetlands Commission has seen
a drawing of the proposed work as a portion of the work to be done is in Bolton. An application
to Bolton was reviewed by, and approved by your Commission as Permit #2020-1.

The drawing before the Andover Commission is the same drawing your Commission has

approved. Please let me know if you would like me to forward another copy of the drawing, or if
you need anything further from me or the applicant.
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Gerald E. Hardisty, P.E.



